
Northmead Junior School is a member of Learning Partners Academy Trust 

Farnham Road, Guildford, Surrey, GU2 4LU. 

Company limited by guarantee - registration 08303773 (England & Wales)  

Northmead Junior School  

Head teacher   Mrs Debbie Brown 

Grange Road, Guildford, Surrey  GU2 9ZA 

info@northmead.surrey.sch.uk 

01483 529879 

 

9th September 2022 

    

Dear Parents, 

Re: Young Voices 2023 at the O2 Arena 

 

Once again we are offering children from all year groups the opportunity to sing in the Young Voices 
concert at the O2 Arena in London. This concert will be held on Monday 23rd January.   

 

The children who wish to participate in this will travel by coach to London on the Monday morning and 
rehearse throughout the day before performing to a parent audience later in the evening. I can honest-
ly say that it is enormous fun and certainly a great achievement to say that you have sung at the O2. 
However, it will require a lot of commitment and dedication in order to learn and practise the songs, 
with weekly rehearsals Thursday after school (starting 22nd September), so the children need to be 
keen.  Also, the concert day itself is a very long day, with us not returning to school until approximately 
11.00pm on the day of the concert.  This must be taken into consideration when you agree for your child 
to take part, especially if they are in the lower school.  Children who would like to sing at the club but 
not attend the concert are welcome to attend weekly, please email 3R@northmead.surrey.sch.uk.  

 

If your child would like to participate in this wonderful experience, then you need to sign up, and com-
mit to paying for a coach for your child to London. The places are limited to 30 children, and we will in-
form those who have made it to the waiting list. They are very welcome to come to the club but the 
money for the coach, t-shirt and parent tickets will be held until we know if a space is available. Any 
refunds will be made nearer the concert date for those who do not get a space. The prices are approxi-
mate, based on last year and we will do adjustments nearer the concert date. I will attempt to up our 
numbers with Young Voices but currently, they are limiting us. Please note, by allowing your child to par-
ticipate in the concert, you are agreeing to your child being photographed and/or filmed by Young Voic-
es during the event.  

 

For your information: 

- The children taking part in the concert will not need to pay for a ticket but we are asking for a contri-
bution towards the shared cost of the coach and registration fee £31 to secure your space. This can be 
refunded if your child remains on the waiting list and does not get a space.  

- Tickets for parents, family and friends to come and watch the concert cost (approximately £23), 
there is no discount for siblings/children and these need to be ordered through Northmead.  

- As part of the event, the children are required to wear either a plain white t-shirt or the Young Voic-
es t-shirt with their school uniform. The cost of the Young Voices t-shirt is (approximately £12).  

A link to sample the songs:  https://open.spotify.com/album/1MrGxAUWIWd9ZRXelWwT9D?
si=pRPcNgPcRkSMXXJKI78EFQ 

Should you wish to find out more information about Young Voices, please visit their website at 
www.youngvoices.co.uk and click on the parent’s page or watch our video from last year’s superb con-
cert: https://youtu.be/7g5VX9_uB34.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Many thanks,  

 
Laura Ramsay 
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